



RESCOM COMMUNIQUE

Communique No 231 15th July 2021 ResCom Nominations

Dear fellow residents,

Since the RAC meeting in May there have been two changes to the nominees for ResCom. Basil Bold has withdrawn his nomination and Judy Stuart has accepted a nomination. The Annexure A House rules that are specific to Broadacres have been finalized and the portfolios named accordingly. The portfolios and their leaders will be:

Communications: Chris Edwards. Community (incl. Lifestyle centre & entertainment): Brenda Brophy.

Finance:

Health:

Infrastructure & Estate development:

Security:

Cecil Fann.

Judy Stuart.

Colin Grenfell.

Graham Brickett.

Without portfolio: Laurraine Lötter.

At its meeting in June the ResCom resolved that the new ResCom will take office and start operating as from the next meeting on 19th August, irrespective of whether the AGM has been held or not. The Chair and Vice Chairpersons will be elected then.

It is with pleasure that I welcome Judy back onto the committee. Many of you will know her from the time she led the Hospitality portfolio and recall the many wonderful functions she and her team organized. We look forward to similarly exciting developments in the new Health portfolio.

Basil has served the committee as leader of the Projects portfolio for the last 5 years. He has made many great contributions to our community not only with his technical knowledge and skills but also with his contribution to the general functioning of the committee. He has generously offered to make that knowledge and those skills available in future. On your behalf I thank him most sincerely for his contribution and wish him well in his "second retirement"!

Hennie du Preez, ResCom chairman.